From: Kevin Howell

To: <u>Moderated All Users List</u>

Subject: [ivc-allusers] Video Update on SLOs and Forms **Date:** Wednesday, October 11, 2017 2:14:04 PM

Dear Faculty:

I have enclosed a video update on how to access the new SLO forms for entering SLO data, which can be found on the newly-being built SLO Canvas Website. Faculty will no longer have to enter any information into SPOL.

Thanks, Kevin

https://youtu.be/rKSypvYBvX4



SLO Update for Forms 10/11

youtu.be

Kevin Howell
Professor of English
Student Learning Outcomes (SLO) Coordinator
Imperial Valley College
kevin.howell@Imperial.edu
760-355-5712

You are currently subscribed to ivc-allusers as: linda.amidon@imperial.edu.

Note: This is an official communication for current employees of Imperial Community College District.

From: Kevin Howell

To: Moderated All Users List
Subject: [ivc-allusers] SLO and PLO forms

Date: Thursday, December 7, 2017 9:31:05 AM

Hello, everyone,

I want to remind you that in order to input SLO or PLO data, you no longer have to use SPOL. Instead of using SPOL, you should use the SLO and PLO forms. These forms can be found on the new SLO website. Sixty-six SLO forms have already been submitted, which is great to see. if you need any help, let me know.

Happy and Safe Holidays!!

Kevin

Kevin Howell
Professor of English
Student Learning Outcomes (SLO) Coordinator
Imperial Valley College
kevin.howell@Imperial.edu
760-355-5712

You are currently subscribed to ivc-allusers as: linda.amidon@imperial.edu.

Note: This is an official communication for current employees of Imperial Community College District.